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From the Desk of the Chancellor

The beginning of the new year is exciting and challenging.

For example, many drivers are making their first trips to
campus, which means they are "learning" the ropes of driving
and parking.

To help all of us, we provide additional directions ("follow the
blue line to parking") and options (temporary parking on
designated lawn areas).

We know from experience that things will settle down in a
couple of weeks. Students will be more accustomed to allowing
enough time before class starts to find a spot and will learn
options that allow them to get to class on time.

Other options include free on- and off-campus shuttles, IndyGo
bus passes (free for students with an S pass), and many other
commuter alternatives, including ride sharing. These are detailed
at the IUPUI Parking and Transportation Services Web site.

Or, try the free parking lot with shuttle service at 1200 Indiana
Ave.

Ride your bikes or motorcycle (for parking locations, go to the downloadable maps page - where you'll
also find the Campus Accessibility Maps.)

When you get to campus early, check out Spotz Grille at the Campus Center, now open for breakfast at
7:30 am.

Please share these options with others.

Best wishes for the start of the new academic year.

https://www.parking.iupui.edu/
https://www.parking.iupui.edu/help.downloads.do
http://food.iupui.edu/hours-of-operation
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